
Calling Notice
Dear <<firstname>>

Further to our local party’s AGM on October 26th, at which nominations closed for
selection of the 2025 Havant Liberal Democrat Executive Committee, one or more roles
had more than one member wishing to take on the role.

Those contested roles will now be placed before a full ballot of the membership.

Please note: Any members who are within three months of their renewal date that have
not yet renewed their membership will still be eligible to vote if they renew their
membership before Friday November 1st.

Any person who was a fully paid up member as of October 26th 2024 will be entitled to
vote. Voting will open 9am Friday November 1st at 9am & close at 6pm November 15th.

If you are registered to receive your ballots by email, you will receive a unique voting
code (UVC) by email. If you have not received their email by Wednesday November 6th
please contact me. I will provide you with your voting code and instructions for how to
cast your ballot.

Members wishing to receive their ballot by post should request one from me by email as
these are being provided on request.

Paper ballots will also include instructions to vote online, however those members
wishing to also cast their ballot by post need to ensure these are posted in time to arrive
Friday November 15th. The return address will be provided on the postal ballot.

Manifestos for the candidates will be available during the voting process and online after
October 31st at this link: https://www.southcentrallibdems.org.uk/havant-elections

If you have any questions about the selection process or wish to request a paper ballot,
please email me at: admin@southcentrallibdems.org.uk

Kind regards

https://www.southcentrallibdems.org.uk/havant-elections
mailto:admin@southcentrallibdems.org.uk


Simon Sansbury
Regional Administrator
Returning Officer


